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YOUR IMPACT IN BUNGOMA!
Dear Nekesa (Harvester), !

A Letter from the President of Bungoma Bible Ministries: !
My wife, Rebecca, and I want to thank you for 
continuing to support this ministry in the 
transition period that took place back in 
December. We want to inform you of the 
changes that have taken place to better our 
newsletters. Through our media consultant, 
Tannera Garvin of Ruby Red Media, we are more 
able to inform you of the impact that you are 
having in Kenya through your support of this 
ministry. !

We want to take this newsletter to Thank YOU! 
!
When we wrote about our thirty children that were in need of 
clothing, food, and an education, YOU responded. YOU, by your 
support, are sending four of our High School 
boys to receive an education that is very rarely 
possible for orphaned children. Not only are 
YOU  providing beds and food for our thirty 
children, but YOU are providing the support 
needed to have a place for more children. Like 
6 years old, Bivan Wanjala Wanyonyi, who we 
wrote about to you in March. YOU are the 
one that opened the door for Bivan to join a 
loving family, and receive an education he 
otherwise would have never received. !!
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YOU are also making disciples in the nation 
of Kenya. YOU are fulfilling this great 
commission with your support, coming along 
side of Bungoma Bible Ministries. These 
students are able to hear the true Word of 
God, go back to their villages, and share the 
unconditional love of Jesus Christ. YOU are 
changing the nation of Kenya through your 
faithful financial support and prayers. !
We want to reassure you that 100% of all 
your financial support is given into the 

orphanage, bible school, and the church. If at any time you have given a financial gift for 
a specific area of the ministry, support of a specific person, whether in our children’s 
home or otherwise - it has 100% been given to them. !
We, the ministry board members of Bungoma Bible Ministries, are not only financially 
supporting this ministry, but we are also all volunteers in this work. We do not receive a 
penny of the finances that you give.  
Our heart’s desire as a board and team is to advance the Kingdom of God through the 
work of Bungoma Bible Ministries, and the more than capable hands of Justus and 
Margaret Ochuro. They have a great heart for their people, a passion to save the lost, 
provide for the orphans and widows, and make disciples that will carry the gospel into all 
the world. !
We are planning to bring Justus and Margaret Ochuro back to the United States to 
share with supporting churches all that our Lord Jesus Christ is doing through Bungoma 
Bible Ministries. The costs of bringing them to the states is above $10,000 for their 
tickets and travel within the states. If you would like to sow a gift specifically for bringing 
them to the States, please make a note to us on your monthly gift. Every penny towards 
their trip is a blessing. !
Mark 16:15 “And he said unto them, Go ye into all the world, and preach the gospel to 
every creature.” 
This is the great commission; this is what YOU have made possible. YOU are Bungoma 

Bible Ministries and we THANK YOU! 

~Jim Hamilton
 www.bungomabibleministries.org 

Graduating class of Bungoma Bible School

http://www.bungomabibleministries.org/
http://www.bungomabibleministries.org/

